Sandringham and West Newton

Primary Academy School Newsletter

SPRING | 2019

Welcome back to Spring 2019!

DIARY DATES

- Family Communion in Church 18th January
- Candlemas service, followed by Parent Forum and Maths workshop !st February
- Sunday School Prize giving 3rd February
- Lynnsport whole school event 8th February
- Science Learning Together day 15th February—break up for half term
- World Book Day 8th March
- Parents' evening till 5pm 18th March
- Parents' Evening till 7pm 20th March
- Clypping service mothering service
 29th March
- Easter service in Church 5th April

Dear Parents, Children and Staff,

It is lovely to see everyone back after the Christmas holidays. I hope you enjoyed the Christmas break and Santa was generous to all.

It is going to be getting colder apparently with a return of the Beast from the East, so please ensure children come to school with coats and hats etc, plus warm clothing for forest schools and PE.

Our new Head of School



We are delighted to welcome Mrs Catherine King, our new Head of School and year 3 and 4 teacher to our school.





Parent Forum

The next parent forum will be after school at 10.00am on February 1st, straight after our Candlemas service in church and there will also be the time to see the new Tackling Tables app and maths calculation progression information.

Behaviour Policy

Acting on feedback from parents and pupils, we are modifying our behaviour system and moving away from the Good To Be Green. We will be introducing the children to the Pivotal behaviour system, over the next weeks,



based on 3 simple school rules:-

Ready, respectful and safe.

The children will be celebrated for their good behaviour and going above and beyond on class recognition displays. Parents will receive notes home about positive behaviour and even the odd phone call, where children have really excelled themselves. We are blessed with wonderfully behaved children and we want to let you know how they excel in school. You may want to find out more at https:// pivotaleducation.com/about/ behaviour-management/

Exciting News and

Congratulations to Mrs



We are delighted to announce that our amazing teacher Mrs Reddey will be having her first baby this year in the Summer term. I am sure you join me in sending huge

congratulations from every-

1 + 1 = 3

So times this is true! Mrs Reddey

hopes to work up until mid June, we will be arranging a cover teacher from then on to cover her maternity leave and of course she will be back!



Learning Together Day

Our next learning together day will be on 15th February and will focus on Science skills. If any parents have any Science related skills they would like to share, you would be more than welcome to join us, please contact the office for more info.